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13th April 2018 
 
 
Welcome back after the Easter holidays. We hope that you all had a wonderful time. We are 
excited about the Summer term ahead in school.  
 
Here are some events happening this term – 
 

Date Year Group Event 

20.4.18 Reception School Trip 

23.4.18 Whole School St George’s Day 
Celebrations 

26.4.18 Key Stage 1 (Year 1&2) School Trip 

16.5.18 Year 5 Lledr Meeting 3pm 

 
Early Years play sessions are underway. Please make sure you have looked at the Nursery 
and Reception noticeboards to check your date and time slot. We are looking forward to 
inviting you all into the classroom. If you have any questions speak to a member of the Early 
Years team.  
 
As it is the start of a new term can we remind you that all children must be school 'ready' 
each day. Children must arrive at school on time 08.45am, be in full school uniform, have a 
PE kit in school and should regularly change their home school reading book if applicable. If 
you have any questions about this please speak to your child's class teacher or look on our 
class website pages for more information.  
 
Summer Term class newsletters and new homework grids are available online from today. 
You can access these via our school website on separate 'class' pages.  
 
Please can I remind parents to collect your children on time from school at 3pm and also 
from the After School Clubs at 4pm. We do not have the resources to supervise your 
children after these times. It is important that if you are making alternative arrangements for 
pick up that the person who is collecting your child is fully aware of the times for collection. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Before the holidays we enjoyed a great day raising money for Sports Relief. Thank you to 
Mrs Fisher who organised the 'Sponsored Bounce' it was great fun and enjoyed by all. As a 
school, to date, we managed to raise £750 with more to come. This is a great 
achievement. Thank you so much. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 

 


